
IKC DE EGLANTIER VOORHOF
Gebouw IB: I.B.-Bakkerstraat 2, 2624 NX Delft, Tel. 015-2564208

Gebouw RH: Roland Holstlaan 917 en 919, 2624 KE Delft

E-mailadres: directie@eglantierdelft.nl

Newsletter 5
School year 2023-2024 - November 24, 2023

Activity Overview

Date Group Activity Time

25-11 Sinterklaas in Delft

30-11 5 - 8 Surprises handed in

01 until 04-12 5 - 8 Presentation

surprises

05-12 A - 8 Sinterklaas party,

children free in the

afternoon (half day)

12.00 school closed,

daycare open

06-12 A - 4 Bring a Sinterklaas

present to school

15-12 Newsletter 6

18 en 19-12 A - 8 Make Christmas

centrepieces

21-12 A - 8 Chistmas dinner,

children free in the

afternoon (daycare is

open). Back to school

in the evening

12.00 children free

Christmas dinner:

IB-building

16.50-19.00

RH- buildings

17.00-18.45

22-12 A - 8 Half day, children

free in the afternoon

12.00 school closed,

daycare open

25-12 t/m 05-01 A - 8 Christmas holiday Daycare is closed on

25 and 26-12 and on

01-01
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08-01 A - 8 School begins again

New Students

Name Group

Inaya gr. A

Magnus gr. B

Family announcements

I have some exciting news! My husband and I are expecting a

baby in March. My due date is on March 30, 2024. We are

thrilled to be able to announce our future addition. This time

we are expecting a boy. We are looking forward to it!

Kind regards,

Mrs Theodora

Have you found us on Instagram

(ikc.de.eglantier.delft)?

Or are you friends with us on Facebook (IKC De

Eglantier Voorhof)?

We post weekly about school, special events and fun facts.



Notifications

Daycare

Start intern toddler playgroup

Dear parents,

My name is Wassima and I am a fourth year student at the Pabo of Hogeschool

Rotterdam. During this semester I will be doing an internship at the preschool as

part of my minor Young Child Specialist.

During previous internships I have gained experience with different groups at an

elementary school, but now I will focus specifically on toddlers. My attendance is

scheduled on Mondays and Fridays.

Although the world of toddlers is new

to me, I see it as a valuable opportunity

to learn more about how young children

develop. During my internship, I will

perform various assignments to better

understand that.

I sincerely look forward to spending

time with your children and exploring,

learning and having fun together. For

conversations or questions, I am always

available!

Kind regards,

Wassima

Start intern daycare

My name is Marit de Graaf and I am 16 years old. I attend the

Albeda College in Vlaardingen. I am doing the training

specialized pedagogical employee, level 4 and I am currently in

year 1. I chose this course because I like working with children

and my mother also works at a childcare center. I always

helped there and when I had to choose what I wanted as my

profession later on, I thought of childcare. My hobby is

dancing, I dance at Dancin' Delft.

Photographer Friday, November 24 2023

On Friday, November 24, the school photographer will

visit the preschool and daycare. Children may come by

this morning to have their picture taken and take a group



photo together. Elementary school children who missed the photo may also have

their picture taken this day. The school photos will be taken at 919 Roland

Holstlaan.

Education

Week of Media Literacy

Last week was The Week of Media

Literacy.

During this week, the children in groups 5

to 8 had a workshop by Sylvia Dijkshoorn.

She has her own practice where she

treats children and adults using emotion

therapy. She also gives workshops and

training sessions.

A message with more information about

the workshops given at school has been

posted on Social Schools. The upper school also participated in the national

MediaMasters competition.

During the national MediaMasters competition, pupils are challenged for five

game days to help the protagonists in the game. To do this, they can complete

MediaMissions in class and at home. These are questions and tasks about media

literacy. The class that scores the most bits (points) can call itself the 'most

media-wise class in the Netherlands' and wins great prizes. Afterwards, every

pupil receives a MediaMasters certificate of participation. For more

information, visit the MediaMasters website: www.mediamasters.nl.

Sinterklaas

Today the children got to leave their shoes out for Sinterklaas. That will be an

exciting weekend. Will the shoe be filled on Monday (27 November) and have the

Piets kept the classes tidy this time? We will see on Monday.

We want all the children to enter at the same time, so that every child can

witness what happened. So please make sure your child is on time.

We will celebrate St Nicholas at school on Tuesday 5

December. This will be an exciting and fun day. How the

day will go and at which building you should bring your

child will be communicated later via Social Schools. Keep

an eye on the messages.

School closes at noon on this day, with the children free

in the afternoon. If you are not picking up your child

yourself, please also inform the babysitter, BSO,

grandparents, etc. who will pick up your child.

http://www.mediamasters.nl


Sinterklaas booklet

There is a nice Sinterklaas booklet about the story of

Sinterklaas.

Through the following link you can view it. The link refers to

an English book, but it also exists in Dutch.

https://www.bol.com/nl/p/the-story-of-sinterklaas/9200000115240954?referr

er=socialshare_pdp_iphoneapp

Christmas arrangements

Monday, December 18 and Tuesday, December 19,

we will be making Christmas centrepieces with all

the groups. Your child may bring decoration for

this; if you bring a lot of stuff, your child may be

able to share it with a classmate. Of course, we will

also provide our own decorations. Do you have

beautiful Christmas greenery in your garden and

would you like to donate some branches to school?

We are happy to receive them!

Christmas dinner

Please make a note in your diary:

Thursday, 21nd of December, the

children will be free at 12 noon.

Around 5pm, all pupils will return

to school in their best party

clothes to enjoy Christmas dinner

together.

Everyone will bring something

tasty, so the group will have a

delicious Christmas buffet

together.

You will receive more information

about the Christmas dinner and

other Christmas activities in a few weeks' time.
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